
March 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Justin Bowley 

14 Lilac Close 

Loughborough, Leiscestershire 

UK LE11 2LA 

 

Dear Mr. Bowley: 

 

Per your telephone conversation with Jeremy Gunn on March 13, 1996, I am enclosing a copy of the 

transcript from the Review Board’s public hearing in New Orleans on June 28, 1995.   

 

I have also added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the activities of 

the Board. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


